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Established in 1900 by the Michelin brothers to encourage
motorists to travel around France, the Michelin Guide is an iconic
source for culinary recommendations, and inclusion in the guide a

prestigious honor.

In 2023, several cities in Colorado were added to the more than 40
destinations around the world where specially trained Michelin
inspectors assess restaurant quality. Nine Boulder restaurants have
been selected for inclusion in the Michelin Guide. These nine
Boulder restaurants represent a variety of cuisines and price ranges

and reflect the city's award-winning food scene.

Frasca Food and Wine was awarded the distinction of One Star
and Sergi Kiefel and the front-of-house team at Frasca

received an QOutstanding Service Award.

Blackbelly Market was awarded a Green Star for its
commitment to sustainability and Kelly Kawachi of Blackbelly
Market received a Young Chef/Culinary Professional Award.

Bramble and Hare was awarded a Green Star for its

commitment to sustainability.

Basta received a Bib Gourmand award for offering refined

cuisine at an affordable price.

Boulder Dushanbe Tea House, Oak at Fourteenth, Santo,
Stella's Cucina, and Zoe Ma Ma received a Michelin

Recommendation.

The City Council of the city of Boulder, Colorado extends our
congratulations to these businesses for their achievements and

gratitude for their contributions to our community.
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Aaron Brockett, Mayor




